
 

                                            

 

 

 

   

Year 4 have enjoyed another great term.  

Our History topic this term is The Romans.  

In Literacy we have enjoyed our Destination Reader story ‘Tiger Tiger’, a great story about 

two tiger cubs living in Ancient Rome. 

In Writing we completed our unit on writing a letter or an email, and we have started 

learning how to write instructions for ‘How to build a Roman Road.’ For next half term we are 

planning an educational visit about the Romans.  

In Maths we have successfully completed our unit on Measurements and have now moved on 

to Fractions. The class have worked very hard to understand and apply the things learnt in 

these lessons. 

Our History topic on the Romans included a great History Day which included the dramatic 

story of Boudicca.  

Summer: Jane Goodall               Talal: Martin Luther King  

Sarah: Victorian Lady                Sandhya: Cleopatra 

 

In Science we have studied ‘Living things in their environments’, which has been really 

enjoyable. 

We also planted some tomatoes and runner beans for the School Garden. 

In R.E. we have focused on ‘The person I am’. 

Year 4 are a lovely, hard working group of children and it is a pleasure to teach them. 

They show such great energy and enthusiasm for learning.  

We are all looking forward to the next half term! 

 

 

 
 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


